Otto Walberg
Memorial Scholarship

2019
The Otto Walberg Memorial Scholarship seeks to assist a female graduating high school softball participant who plans to continue her education.   The Community foundation is looking for a student who has demonstrated exceptional sportsmanship and enthusiasm in her game as well as in the other aspects of her life.  Economic need will also be considered in awarding one $1000 scholarship to a deserving softball participant.  Student does not need to plan to play softball in college.
One letter of recommendation is required from your softball coach.  Also include the completed application.  All application materials must be in by March 1, 2019.  On-line only!
To apply on-line for this scholarship go to:  https://www.skagitcf.org/scholarships.html
Direct any questions to:  director@skagitcf.org
DUE DATE:  May 1, 2019
